
1st – 5th February 2021.  Hello Bubble 1. We hope you 

are all keeping well. Some children in Bubble 1 have been 

singing Going on a bear hunt to we are going to explore 

this further.  

 We will explore the story ‘We are going on a bear hunt’. 

And extend our learning from this. We have put some 

ideas together for you and child to try out at home.  

Here is a link to the story (if you can access it) https://youtu.be/8rH8r2npJ2A 

or maybe you have this story at home. 

Can you think of a different sound the family might 

make in the bear hunt? 

 What sound do you think they would make if they 

went along a beach? 

 Can you draw a picture of your favourite Teddy 

bear? 

 Can find out a fact about real life bears that you 

can share with us? 

 

We Are Looking for a Bear Song 

(Sing to the tune of ‘Twinkle, Twinkle, Little Star’) 

We are looking for a bear,                                                                                                              

Searching here and searching there,                                                                   

Through the grass and mud and snow,                                                                

Through the forests we will go,         

We are looking for a bear,                                                                               

Searching here and searching there.    

We will be learning a new fun song this week as we go on a bear Hunt. 

https://youtu.be/8rH8r2npJ2A


Exploring Outdoors 

Why not try and make some binoculars and go on a 

walk? If you made some last week then you are 

already ahead of the game !!  

You could make a map of where you might go and 

what you might see. 

Take a photo of where you have been and send it in to nursery. 

                  Snack Time – Create a bear.  

Why not have some bear snacks. Here are a few ideas. Let me know if you can think of any 

more bear snacks and possibly send a photo of you eating them if you make / buy them. 

 

 

 Please remember to have fun lots of fun. These are just some ideas to keep you busy 

whilst unable to attend nursery. We would love to see what you have been doing at home 

so please keep in touch we love to hear from you.                                                        

Email      karen.bleasdale@rockwood.lancs.sch.uk  

 

Here are some other favourite  bear books that you may like to read:                                                                   

Peace at last https://youtu.be/O_pA7tK90_U      The big hungry bear https://youtu.be/MNkHm_-0HNk      

Brown bear https://youtu.be/WST-B8zQleM  
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